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Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian and staff  
   
Date: May 23, 2022 
 
Re: June Policy Action 
 
Because the State Library is no longer open to the public it is no longer necessary to 
maintain either a public display policy or a reading room code of conduct.  Staff request 
the Commission rescind these two policies. 


